NOTICE

RESTRICTION ON PRACTICE
JAMES H SAUNDERS PEng (#7021)

In 1994, James H Saunders underwent a Practice Review, which resulted in a com-
plaint being filed against him by the Practice Review Committee in 1997 with
respect to his professional engineering practice.

Between 1997 and December 2000, this matter was under investigation and, on
December 29, 2000, Mr Saunders signed a Letter of Undertaking and
Acknowledgment confirming that his engineering practice, in future, will not
include the structural design of buildings, or components of buildings, that
require the application of the provisions of Part 4 of the BC Building Code or the
City of Vancouver Building Bylaw.

For more information, contact Harry McBride PEng, Deputy Director,
Professional Ethics at (604) 412-4852 or toll free in Canada at 1-888-430-8035.

Dated January 4, 2001




